
Usage scenario

Peak Shaving,Load Shifting,Frequency 

Regulation,Demand Response,Energy 

Arbitrage,Trading,VPP

Technical Specification

N20HC5000 All-in-one Liquid-cooled ESS ContainerNENGHUI ENERGY 2025 CATALOGUE

cbe

N20HC5000
Liquid-cooled ESS 

Container

5MWh

High Safety Outstanding Efficiency Extended Service Life

Liquid-Cooled modules 
with IP 67 protection level, 
intelligent fire protection 
system design, multi-point 
monitoring and warning. 
Temperature difference 
of the cell is less than 

3°C,excellent temperature
homogeneity.

Represents the most advanced 
design implemented by NengHui 
to date, built on experience 
gained from over a hundred 
projects and multiple R&D 
iterations. The non-walk-in 
container features a modular 
design that facilitates fast 
project delivery while also 
reducing installation and 
maintenance costs.

Liquid-Cooled batteries with 
a cycle life of over 6000 
cycles, high efficiency and a 
design life of up to 15years.
Offers high energy density 
and system integration, 
maximizing life cycle returns 
through reduced operational 
and maintenance costs.

Nenghui’s N20HC5000 factory-

assembled DC battery storage 

container ships with 12 battery 

racks on the 5.015MWh 20ft 

container, power distribution 

cabinet, fire suppression system 

and advanced liquid-cooling system. And the module is made up of 1P104S LFP prismatic cells. 

Each cell undergoes strict quality inspections to ensure high energy density, wide operating 

temperature range, extended battery life, as well as the highest protection and safety features.




